
RADIO STATION C -KAR 

March 21, 1963 

Dear Sir: 

This letter is to confirm the fact that the description of your 

reception to the special DX show on 0 -Kar at 630 & 1340 frequencies 

was similar to that broadcast on February 4th from 3-4 A.M. EST. 

May I apologize for my tardiness in answering your request for 

the confirmation. 

I am glad that we a e now on your log and I wish you the best 

in DX'ing in the future. 

Yo,9s /truly' 

e or e ling 
rogram Director 0 -Kar 


